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Hello Everyone! 

 

The end of another busy week and at last the 

weather is getting warmer.  Hopefully we will all 

be able to get out and about at the weekend 

making the most if it. 

 

We have quite a few upcoming events that you 

need to put in your diary so please read the 

newsletter carefully to make sure you are up to 

date. 

 

Yesterday we had another 

problem in the boys’ toilets 

and it flooded the ceiling in 

Nursery and caused a lot 

of damage.  I have spoken 

to the boys in KS2 but 

could I ask you please to 

speak to your son and 

make sure they know NOT 

to use paper in the urinals 

and not to put too much 

toilet paper down the 

toilets as it is blocking the 

drains and costing us a lot 

of money to put right.   

Thanks for your support. 

 

See you all on Monday! 

 

Sue Simmons, 

Principal. 

School Nurse Coffee Morning 

Monday 9th March 10am 

The Community Room 

 

We would like to welcome parents and carers to 

come along and take advantage of this great  

opportunity to have a chat with the School Nurse 

and address any issues or concerns. 

Reception's Mother's Day Assembly 

 

Parents of children in Reception are warmly invited 

to join us for our Mother’s Day Assembly on Friday 

13
th
 March at 2:40pm in the hall. 

 

Mrs Appadu and Miss Tsang 

Coming up in March 

Mon 9th 

March 
Nurse Coffee Morning 

Friday 13th 

March  

Red Nose Day  

(wear an item of red for 50p 

and cake sale) 

Mothers Day Assembly 

*Science Week* 

Monday16th - Friday 20th 

Tues - Thurs  

Science Parent’s workshops 

(see back page for details) 

Friday 20th Science Fair —> 2pm 

Tues 24th 

Year 2 SATs  

Parent Workshop  

9:30am - 10:30 am 

Thurs 26th 
Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Workshop 9:15am - 10:30am 

 Don’t Panic!  

More Red Noses are 

coming so hold on to 

your pocket money 

they will be here next 

week. 
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Science Week is coming… 

16
th
- 20

th
 March  

 

Year 6  

Oxford Trip 

 

On Friday 27
th February, 10 children from year 6 were fortunate to enjoy a day in Oxford. We  

arrived at school at 7am ready to embark on the 2 hour journey to Oxford University where we 

were given a guided tour. Firstly, we explored Keble College where we were shown the common 

room, chapel, gardens and the main dining hall, which looks like the one in the Harry Potter films. 

Keble College is one of the largest colleges in Oxford University, as well as being one of the newest, 

despite the fact that it was founded in 1870. Following that we were able to explore the site of one 

of the oldest colleges, New College. The spectacular buildings date back to 1379, which is why some 

of us thought they looked like castles. After learning about life at Oxford University, we spent the 

afternoon at The Museum of the History of Science which was fascinating and also a bit terrifying! 

The taught session gave us an insight into animals and how scientists learn about different species. 

Some of us felt particularly brave and were able to hold a live cockroach and tarantula; others sat 

there feeling very nervous. Thank you to the parents who joined us on the day. We hope everyone 

enjoyed it and learnt something new. 

Miss Graham - Year 6 Teacher 

Class Date and Time 

Nursery Tuesday 17th   —> 9:15am - 10am 

Reception Thursday 19th   —> 9am - 9:45am 

Year 1 Wednesday 18th  —> 9:15am - 10:30am 

Year 2 Thursday 19th   —> 9:30am - 10:30am 

Year 3 Tuesday 17th   —> 1:15pm - 2:30pm 

Year 4 Monday 16th   —> 1:15pm - 2:30pm 

Year 5 Wednesday 18th  —> 1:15pm - 2:30pm 

Year 6 Thursday 19th   —> 1:15pm - 2:30pm 

Throughout Science week we will be looking at ‘Animals 

including Humans’ with each class linking a scientist or 

artist to their topic.   

The children will be hosting a Parent Workshop, and this 

is a great opportunity for you to come along and see how 

your child applies ‘Scientific Thinking’ during their  

Science lessons. It’s also a chance for you to get involved 

in ‘hands on’ investigations and have fun interacting 

with your child. 

The timetable for the workshops can be seen on the right 

and I hope you will come along and support your child in 

their workshop.  

If you cannot make it to the workshops during the week then we hope to see you at our  

Science Fair in the Hall on  

Friday afternoon from 2pm onwards. 

The fair will show all children’s work from Science week and will give the children an  

opportunity to discuss their Science investigations, results and research with you. 

I hope you are as excited as we are about ‘Science Week’ and come along to the  

workshops and fair. So put the dates in your diary and we’ll see you in two weeks time. 

Miss Harris - Assistant Vice Principal, 

Science Co-ordinator. 


